SCHOOL COMMITTEE OF THE TOWN OF FOXBOROUGH

Joint Meeting with the Board of Selectmen

Date: November 9, 2015

Time: 7:05 p.m.

Place: Foxborough High School Media Center

SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT: Mr. Bruce Gardner, Ms. Tina Belanger, Ms.

Beverley Lord, Mr. Stephen Udden, Ms. Marilyn Weiss

SCHOOL STAFF PRESENT: Ms. Debra Spinelli, Mr. William Yukna

BOARD OF SELECTMEN PRESENT: Ms. Virginia Coppola, Mr. David Feldman, Mr. Chris

Mitchell (Mr. John Gray and Mr. James DeVellis were absent)

MUNICIPAL STAFF PRESENT: Mr. William Keegan, Ms. Mary Beth Bernard, Mr. Randy Scollins

7:05 pm Weiss moved; Belanger seconded

Open the meeting Vote: 5-0-0

Review and Discussion of Preliminary Revenue Estimate for FY 2017 Operating Budgets
The School Committee, Board of Selectmen, Town Manager Mr. William Keegan, and Assistant
Town Manager Ms. Mary Beth Bernard discussed the FY '17 Revenue Forecast as presented by
Town Finance Director Mr. Randy Scollins.

Udden moved; Lord seconded

Adjourn the meeting

Vote: 5-0-0

Adjournment: 8:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Tina Belanger Secretary/Clerk

Attachment:

Preliminary Revenue Estimate for FY 2017 Operating Budgets

Approved: December 7, 2015